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LPA welcomes consultation on ticket reselling 

The release of a consultation paper by the Commonwealth Treasury on ticket reselling has been 
welcomed by Live Performance Australia, the peak body for the live entertainment and performing 
arts industry. 

LPA’s Chief Executive Evelyn Richardson said “We welcome the Treasury initiative in seeking views 
about options to deliver a better outcome for consumers, particularly when it comes to ticket 
reselling practices.” 

The Treasury Consultation Regulation Impact Statement puts forward five options for consideration, 
ranging from the status quo with consumer education through to improved information disclosure 
arrangements for ticket resellers and a national ban on the use of ticket buying bot software. 

LPA will make a submission as part of the consultation process and is urging industry participants 
and consumers to also use the consultation process to ensure their concerns and experiences are 
heard. 

“LPA will continue to support industry-wide initiatives to help educate consumers about the risks of 
the ticket resale market, such as through our Safe Tix Guide which contains a number of practical 
tips on avoiding ticketing scams. 

“It is encouraging to see the Commonwealth Government paying more attention to this issue, in 
addition to measures recently announced by state governments in New South Wales and Victoria. 

“Fans and the industry will be looking for a coordinated and effective approach from all levels of 
government to ensure a fairer market for tickets to our most popular shows and greater 
transparency and consumer protections in the resale market,” Ms Richardson said. 

The consultation paper is available on the Treasury website and submissions close on 15 December 
2017. 
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Media contact 

For more information, or to arrange an interview with Ms Evelyn Richardson please contact: 

Susan Fitzpatrick-Napier 
Digital Mantra Group 
Ph: +1 61 2 8218 2144 
Team@dmgpr.com  

Join the conversation on LPA’s Facebook and Twitter sites. 

http://members.liveperformance.com.au/uploads/files/LPA%20-%20SAFE%20TIX%20GUIDE_Online-1502086596.pdf
https://consult.treasury.gov.au/small-business-and-consumer-division/ticket-reselling-in-australia/
mailto:Team@dmgpr.com
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Live-Performance-Australia/285191078241875?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/LivePerfAust


 
 
About LPA 

Live Performance Australia (LPA) is the peak body for the live performance industry in Australia. 
Established to ensure the growth and long term sustainability of the Australian live performance 
industry, LPA has a proud history of leadership and advocacy spanning 100 years. 
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